
 
 

   
New England Electric Transmission Corp. 
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March 15, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Retirement of the Monroe HVDC Converter Terminal 
 
 
Effective March 31, 2007 at 23:59, the Monroe HVDC Converter Terminal in Monroe, 
New Hampshire, ( known as part of Phase I ), will cease commercial operations.  Any 
power transit through the facility will end at that time. 
 
The station will continue to provide 230KV AC voltage support until an alternative 
means has been installed and commissioned.  All Phase II equipment located at the 
Monroe Terminal will continue to be powered and supported until the equipment has 
been either relocated or decommissioned as determined by joint NEH/HQ studies.  

 

 

Sincerely; 
 

 
 
James T. Sullivan 
Manager, HVDC O&M 
National Grid 
 
 


